
        January 13, 2020 

2
nd

 Day of The January Term  

Maysville, MO 

 

 

Meeting of the DeKalb County Commission 

DeKalb County Courthouse, Maysville, MO 

 

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll, West District Commissioner, Kyle White, East District 

Commissioner, Garry McFee and County Clerk, Melissa Meek.  

 

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll, West District Commissioner, Kyle White and East District 

Commissioner, Garry McFee welcomed those in attendance with Kyle Carroll leading the group in prayer 

followed by the reciting of the Pledge of Allegiance.   

 

The minutes of the January 6, 2020 meeting were read with West District Commissioner, Kyle White making 

the motion to approve. East District Commissioner, Garry McFee made the second. Motion carried.  

 

East District Commissioner, Garry McFee made the motion to approve the agenda for today’s meeting with 

West District Commissioner, Kyle White making  the second. Motion carried.  

 

The Commission welcomes all those who come in to attend the opening of their meetings. Anyone in the 

County is invited to their weekly meetings. 

 

Debbie Davis and Steven Steiner, Youth Specialists with University of Missouri met with the Commission to 

discuss ways to get our youth and volunteers more engaged in activities. Discussion was had on activities they 

are involved in with kids in the County. They also praised the Commission on the support the DeKalb County 

Commission has always given the extension. 

 

TJ Sethi, County Engagement Specialist for the University Extension met with the Commission to discuss 

their budget and advise that they are asking for no increase in funding for 2020. That amount remains at 

$11,000 from the County to the Extension.  

 

Road & Bridge Supervisor, Bill Gray met with the Commission to discuss that budget as well as a BRO 

project for 2020, culverts, tubes and brush letters. He also advised that his department had put up 13 Purple 

Heart signs in the County in support of our Purple Heart recipients. The Commission will order 6 more signs 

and the entire County will then have exposure to these signs showing the County’s support.  

 

County Clerk, Melissa Meek wanted to clarify the new software program that the Assessor was acquiring. 

Eagleview is a system that can be utilized by more than just the Assessor’s office. Road & bridge and the 

Sheriff’s department can use it when dealing with the Counties infrastructure. The program will be a huge 

benefit to those departments. 

 

The Commission revisited appointments for the different entities and no changes are being made this year. 

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll, Region D and DDRJ, West District Commissioner, Kyle White, Tri-

County Health, Region D and ACCD 911 and East District Commissioner, Garry McFee, Extension Council 

and an alternate for ACCD 911. 

 

Harold Allison and Penny Gans will remain as Emergency Management Director and Assistant Director at 

this time with the Commission revisiting the position in October.  

 

County Clerk, Melissa Meek and Commission discussed the budget and talks about the budget will continue 

until it is finalized on the 27 of January.  

 

 

With no other business before the Commission they adjourned. The next meeting of the Commission will be 

January 21, 2020 at 9 a.m.  

 

 


